
Letter of Recommendation 
 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN, 

 
It is with highest regard that I recommend TIP Development for your future 

construction needs. Our contractor, Frank Hall, was very easy to work with, and he 

kept us informed throughout every step of the process. After first looking at logs, 

we decided to go with a modular home which better fit our budget. We were 

extremely pleased and pleasantly surprised with the quality and workmanship of 

Huntington Homes. Working with them through Frank proved to be an easy and 

fun process.    

 

Barry Berard, of Berard Excavation, was also a pleasure to work with. His 

knowledge and expertise in excavating was second to none. He did a wonderful job 

on our foundation and entire septic system, and showed great skill in excavating 

our landscape and driveway. Both He and Frank took great pride in their work, and 

were truly like working with family. They helped make our dream of owning a 

Vermont Lake home a reality. I’d like to thank them again for a job well done!  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brad and Karen Caldwell  
      Tel: 814-692-7334 
      Email:   jbc8@psu.edu                      

                  
                       A Huntington Homes Modular Home-Danby,VT 
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